
From: Karin Orlik 

Sent: 22 August 2022 11:27 

To: Planning Planning 

Subject: Fwd: Application No. 2022/1962/P  61 Redington Road NW3 7RP 

 

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware – This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious 

Please take extra care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. 

Please note there have been reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so 

extra vigilance is required. 

For the attention of Ms. Sofie Fieldsend  

 

Dear Ms. Fieldsend, 

 

Further to my previous email which was sent on 15th August and to which I do not seem to 

have received a reply. 

I am interested to know whether the deadline has been extended and until which date, please. 

 

Once again I would like to point out that I am extremely concerned about the disruption, 

noise and dirt which will be created by this project and these should be kept to a minimum. 

 

I am objecting to the extension at the back of the project because that fact will diminish our 

privacy as it will be possible to overlook our balconies and gardens from there. I am also 

concerned about the loss of daylight into my various windows which are merely a couple of 

meters distanced from No. 61. 

 

Furthermore I am objecting to the extension at the back as it will involve excavating a 

basement and this fact will disturb the water table underground. I believe there is an 

underground stream running under the area in question, our garden gets flooded quite 

frequently in rainy weather and this would obviously only get worse should there be any 

more obstruction to the way the groundwater circulates. 

 

Consequently, I very strongly object to the application being granted without the plans being 

adjusted. 

 

Looking forward to hearing from you, 

 

Many thanks, 

Kind regards, 

 

Karin Orlik 

 



 

 

Begin forwarded message: 

 

 

 

To whom it may concern: 

 

As I have been away on holiday and have only just noticed that the planning 

application had been posted in the street outside in my absence I would like to 

apply for an extension of the expiry date, so that I can fully appreciate and 

understand the complications involved. 

 

I am extremely concerned about the issues of disruption and noise, structural 

damage, being overlooked and loss of access to daylight and skyline. Would 

you please take note and for your information no effort was made at any time 

by the owners’ architects or design studio to make an appointment to gain 

access to my flat to assess and determine the situation regarding the last two 

points mentioned. 

 

Consequently, I very strongly oppose the application being granted for the 

time being. 

 

Karin Orlik 

 

 

 


